
 

RACE PROGRAMME 2015 AND NEWS UPDATE 

With the dinner presentation only weeks away now it looks like we could have a full house 

for the evening with only 12 tickets available now. Please let me know as soon as possbile 

if you would still like to attend. 

A Committee meeting was held on Sunday 5
th

 October where the race programme for 2015 

was decided. 

May 2
nd

 – Carentan, May 16
th

 – Messac, June 19
th

 – Palamos, July 4
th

 – Fougeres,  

July 31
st
 – Bordeaux and August 29

th
 – Vire YB/OH. 

In view of the fact that the members voted at the 2013 AGM to go to our longest race in 

Spain by ourselves we are honouring this decision for 2015. We feel that the members who 

voted for this decision should be given the opportunity. Even though costs to go alone are 

expensive we are raising funds to accommodate this.  

It was decided by the Committee that the small transporter is to be sold. The lorry will be 

sold as an empty shell with no crates or racking included. An advert is to be published 

regarding the selling of the lorry. If anybody is interested in purchasing this lorry please 

give me a call. 

All diplomas and AGM paperwork is now being sent out to you. The AGM is on Saturday 

15
th
 November at the Days Hotel, Bournemouth commencing at 2.30pm. All ballot papers 

must be returned to me no later than Thursday 13
th
 November 2014. 

The young bird sale in 2015 will be held at Salisbury Livestock Market on Sunday 5
th
 

April. Anybody who would like to donate to this sale please tick the box on your 2015 

subscription form. 

The British Barcelona Club have a stand at the Epsom Show on Saturday 1
st
 November. 

There will be a selection of Stud pigeons for sale and also birds donated by some of our 

winners this season. For more details on pigeons available please visit our website 

www.britishbarcelonaclub.com  

Clare Norman. Tel: 023 8057 3919 Email: secretary@britishbarcelonaclub.com  

 

 


